
Gabriella “Bella” Hanlin Memorial Scholarship 

 

 

Quincy Senior High School 
3322 Maine Street 
Quincy, IL 62301 

 

 

Our family is interested in establishing a scholarship in memory of Gabriella “Bella” Hanlin. The 
memorial scholarship will be awarded annually in the amount of $1000 to a QHS senior 
cheerleader who intends to go into the field of healthcare, with preference given to a senior 
cheerleader who plans to enter the field of nursing.  
 

Here is specific information regarding the scholarship: 
 

Gabriella “Bella” Hanlin Memorial Scholarship 

Award Amount: $1000 

 

Award Requirements: 
1. Applicant must be a QHS Senior Cheerleader 

2. Applicant must provide a brief description of how they intend to use the award to 
further their pursuit of a career in the healthcare field. NOTE: preference will be given to 
an applicant who intends to enter the field of nursing. 

3. Applicant must include contact information, including the applicant’s name, an address 
where the award can be mailed if the applicant is selected and a phone number in case 
there are questions 

4. Applications must be emailed to jandkhammock@gmail.com . 
 

Application Deadline: April 1st of the calendar year. 
 

Award Notification: The successful applicant will be notified no later than April 15th of the 
calendar year. 
 

Thank you for your help! 
 

John and Kirsten Hammock 
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